
 
 

 

  

 

14 March 2018 
Dear Parents, 

As you may already be aware, Year 3 and 4 are currently organising a fundraising event on Wednesday 

21st March 2:15pm in the sports hall. This event will be held in order to raise money for the World 

Land Trust’s ‘Buy an Acre’ campaign. The World Land Trust is an international conservation charity, 

which protects the world’s most important and threatened habitats. They do this by purchasing land 

and turning it into protected reserves. So far they have been instrumental in the purchase and 

protection of nearly 500,000 acres of tropical rainforest and every £25 that we raise on this 

afternoon will buy ¼ of an acre of a rainforest to be protected. 

Each class will be taken to the sports hall by their teacher to enjoy the afternoon where there will 

be a variety of games that the children can play for a small cost (no more than 50p a game) in order 

to win prizes. There will also be a cake stall and the children will be sharing their learning about why 

it is important to save the rainforests. Please ensure that any money you send to school for your child 

to participate in the activities is in a clearly labelled envelope that is given to the class teacher in the 

morning. 

There will also be an opportunity to enter a drawing competition for 50p. The deadline for the 

drawings to be entered is the morning of Wednesday 21st March and there will be a prize for the 

best in Key stage 1 and 2. The winner will be announced in the afternoon. 

We look forward to seeing the children supporting this event and having fun. If you would like to help 

in any way, Year 3 and 4 are currently collecting donations of small toys, stationery and sweets (not 

chocolate) that they can use for prizes and in the lucky dip. We will also be welcoming any donations 

of cakes on the day to sell on our cake stall.  

Parents of children in Year 3 & 4 are invited to join us for the afternoon  at 2:30pm to enjoy the fun. 

The children will be selling craft items that they have made for a small donation.  We will also be 

selling copies of our class book made up of the stories created in our Roald Dahl writing hut.  Please 

speak to Mr Summers or Miss Rose for further information.  

Many thanks in advance for all your support. 

Miss Rose, Mr Summers and all the children in Year 3 and 4. 
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